

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Tuesday, 23 February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to begin by offering a huge 'thank you' for supporting the school over recent months, and for supporting your child with their home learning. We know this has been a challenging time for many of you, but hopefully we can all move forward with renewed positivity following yesterday's announcement.

As you will now know, all school children will return to school on Monday 8 March, this is great news! We very much look forward to welcoming all our students back on that date.

As a school, there is much for us to prepare in anticipation of the arrival of all our children. To this end I am scheduling an INSET Day (staff training day) on Friday March 5. On this day school will be closed, including for on-site learning and remote learning.

I will be sending out further information to all parents next week regarding how things will work once school is reopened, in the meantime do get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Raheel Akhtar

Headteacher



